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MASKING UPDATE 

The Universal Masking Mandate for Child Care 
settings will terminate on March 12, 2022. 

At Glendale Preschool, we will continue to follow 

the STRONG RECOMMENDATIONS of the CDPH and  

         the Dept. of Social Services and will 

     REQUIRE CONTINUED MASKING INDOORS  

                 UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE. 

We appreciate your continued patience and 
understanding as we continue to keep your 
children safe. 

Irene 


